
Permanent Normal Trade Relations 
(PNTR) with China 

passed in Congress. 
 

The Vote was 237 to 197 
 
 

Thousands of UNITE members made a tremendous effort  
to defeat PNTR with China because it did not include protections  

for workers, consumers and the environment.  
We called, wrote, and met with Members of Congress  

and held public demonstrations to demand  
that trade deals serve the needs of workers, not just corporations. 

Despite the outcome, UNITE is proud to have led this fight for fairness  
for all workers here and abroad. 

 
 

 
 

Ask your Business Agent or Manager for a report on the Vote Count, and for materials to 
reach out to your Member of Congress. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

UNITE! 
 

UNITE! Political Department, 1710 Broadway, New York, NY 10019    (212) 265-7000 


